
BREAKING – ‘No New Bike Lanes’
Bicycle Advisory Council to Discuss DDOT 

Plans Tonight -
Mendelson tells Woodridge residents he hears from 

bike advocates
 

Warren Corlick, chair of the Bicycle Advisory Council 
(BAC) reported on the BAC listserv yesterday, 
November 12, that the District Department of 
Transportation (DDOT) will pause bike lane plans for 
two years.

“My understanding from DDOT officials is that they have 
20 miles of protected bike lanes in the pipeline.  DDOT 
will come out with a new five-year work plan for the 
years 2027-2031 and their focus for the next two years 
will be to develop this new work plan.  During this 
period, no further bike lanes will be proposed by DDOT, 
though work on the 20 miles remaining will continue.  
We will discuss this and other issues at our next BAC 
meeting this Wednesday evening.”

To view this discussion visit https://groups.google.com/d/
msgid/dc-bac/
CAKC%3Ds8jRsO_wi98t2qagxFTZ9BxnGikCBdE21QC
wn-u6M2ANeQ%40mail.gmail.com.

When: Wednesday Nov, 11/13 6-8pm. 
Join Zoom Meeting: 
https://dccouncil-us.zoom.us/j/82985664116?
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pwd=8CqydgoIo6dULNbVnJTfoMjnBdcEkf.1 
 
Meeting ID: 829 8566 4116 
Passcode: bac
 
• 877 853 5257 US Toll-free 
• 888 475 4499 US Toll-free

 
Gorlick serves as chair of the BAC, a citizens’ advisory 
council composed of volunteers appointed by the 
Councilmembers. The BAC meets virtually every other 
month in public meetings to promote biking in DC.

In related news, DC Council Chair Phil Mendelson 
visited the Woodridge Civic Association last night, Nov. 
12, where residents have been protesting DDOT plans 
on South Dakota Ave and Taylor St. NE. Mendelson said 
he hears from advocates of bike lanes every day, not so 
much from opponents. He said, the whole purpose of 
the bike lane program sometimes seems to be “to make 
life unpleasant for car drivers so we’ll all get on our bike. 
But for some of us that is not possible.” Mendelson 
noted that the concrete islands DDOT is putting in the 
middle of the streets show tire marks. “It will take time 
for motorists to learn how they work. Every week there’s 
something new to learn,” he said.
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